
I write, to submit a letter of support for DA 2020/0962 for the extension of seating and deck area for Hugos Manly.
A business which is now synonymous with Manly, Hugos has been operating successfully, for the love of locals and visitors 
for some time.
This new DA shows seating on the southern side of the property, which has been an inactive space to date. The proposal 
will create a lovely addition, to an area which has been completely underutilised.
In addition, to support the expansion, it has been noted during Covid that other venues have had the opportunity to expand 
their space for social distancing, with footpath extensions and expansion to neighbouring spaces, whereas, by nature, the 
wharf has had its limitations.

I believe the proposal in totality is a welcome addition to the area and works to create activation and safe dining within the 
precinct.

Kinde regard,

Meegan Clancy

Resident 

7/133 Sydney Rd, Manly 2095

Sent: 20/11/2020 11:57:08 AM
Subject: DA 2020-0962 Hugos - Support


